
From Admire Tondoneh: Do you think the lack of leadership team refusing to incorporate input from staff 
poses a barrier to task Force? 
 
Dr. Kiersten Henry:  
One of the goals of the Task Force was to engage all relevant stakeholders in crafting the nurse staffing 
imperatives to help ensure diverse perspectives were heard and incorporated. This will ideally facilitate 
buy-in from all stakeholders, including leadership teams. One component of the work includes regulatory 
and legislative involvement to support safe staffing standards. Regulatory support of these standards will 
likely increase buy-in from a variety of stakeholders. 
 


